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Republic of the Philippines )
Bepartment of Education N o 204y
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION < ¥
CN-2023-3-6-1262
March 8, 2023
- REQ;?NAL MEMORANDUM
I no. 1 4 4:-,s. 2023
TO :  Schools Division Superintendents

GRADUATE DIPLOMA IN CULTURAL EDUCATION (GDCE)

1. The Philippine Cultural Education Program (PCEP) in partnership with DepEd is
inviting interested applicants for GDCE Level 1 to the above-captioned activity on
July 17 to August 13, 2023, contents of which are self-explanatory, for information
and appropriate action.

2. Attached are the enclosures for your information and guidance.
3. For queries and clarifications, please email to pcep@ncca.gov.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are earnestly
desired.

WILFREDO ?(%QAL, CESO III

Regional Director

Encl.: As stated
Reference:
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

Misamis St. Bago Bantay. Quezon City
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://www.depedncr.com.ph
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No. NC
To : Schools Division Superintendents
From : WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO llI
Regional Director
Subject : GRADUATE DIPLOMA IN CULTURAL EDUCATION Level 1
Date : March 8, 2023

1. This hasreference to the attached letter dated March 5, 2023, from Mr. Joseph
J. Cristobal, Director, Philippine Educational Cultural Program, invifing
interested parties to apply to the Graduate Diploma in Cultural Education
(GDCE), contents of which are self-explanatory for information and guidance.

2. Application to the above is via online in the link provided.

3. For further queries and/or clarifications, please send your email to:
pbcep@ncca.gov.

5. Immediate dissemination with this Memorandum is desired.
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PAMBANSANG KOMISYON PARA SA KULTURA AT MGA SINING

5 March 2023

WILFREDO E. CARBRAL

Regional Director

DepEd NCR, Misamis St., Bago Bantay,

Quezon City

Email: depedncrph@gmail.com; clmdncr.ro@gmail.com

ATTENTION: MS. MARITA D. AQUINO
Education Program Supervisor
Mobile: 0917-3284633
Email; marita.aquino@deped.gov.ph; cimd.ncr@deped.gov.ph

Dear Mr. Cabral:

Greetings from the National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA) -Philippine Cultural Education Program
(PCEP)!

The Philippine Cultural Education Program (PCEP) in partnership with the Department of Education (DepEd) will
conduct the GRADUATE DIPLOMA IN CULTURAL EDUCATION (GDCE). It will be up for implementation from July
17 to August 13, 2023. Classes will be held on Mondays to Saturdays. In connection with this, we would like to
request a DepEd Regional Memo to formally announce the program/s to the Regional Coordinators, Schools Division,
City Superintendents, Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools, and interested participants.

Interested Applicants for GDCE Level | may apply online using this link (https://forms.gle/S256EwdufrdmiAVES).
Qualifying Exam to be announced.

Twenty-five (25) slots will be open for National Capital Region (NCR) teachers and Ten (10) slots will be open for
other regions from Luzon and/or the host university. Qualifying Exam to be announced.

If you have further questions regarding the matter, please don’t hesitate to email us at pcep@ncca.gov.ph.
We are hoping for your favorable and immediate response. Thank you very much.

Truly Yours,

<JOSEFH J. CRISTORAL

Directar, Philippine Cultural Educational Program

Attachments:

NCCA-DepEd Memorandum of Understanding
Program Design

Program Poster

Directory of DepEd Regional Coordinators
Directory of HEI Coordinators
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